Release #94-Holiday Opportunity Drawing
Dear Court Regents and Vice Regents,

Please make sure to forward this information to your all of your Court members. Please try to help
sell tickets for the State Board at your upcoming Court Meetings and Holiday Functions.
Thank you in advance for all of you help and support with our yearly fundraiser.

CA CDA State Board
Holiday Opportunity Drawing

Drawing to be held in
December prior to Christmas
Last day to mail your tickets in is December 1st.

1st Place $1,000
2nd Place $500
3rd Place $250

N The proceeds of this Fundraiser go towards the
CA State Boards Administrative Fund.
These funds are used in part, to help the CA State
Board assist Courts in need and attend Court

functions throughout the State. Funds will also be

used to help with the cost of the upcoming State
Convention so that the State Board can keep costs

down for participants.Please Support this Very

important State Board Yearly Fundraiser.

Thank You for your Continued Support.



